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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Wed, May 17 - 4th Grade Graduation & Reception - 7:45-9:30 am 
Fri, May 19 - High School Graduation - 7:00 pm 
Tues, May 23 - Middle School End of the Year Picnic - 2:30-4:30 pm 
Wed, May 24 - K-4th Grade Field Trip to Como Zoo (No Adventures for Kids)  
Wed, May 24 - K-6th Grade Last Day 
Thur, May 25 - 7th-11th Last Day - Done at 11:00 am 
Mon, May 29 - Memorial Day - School Office Closed 
Mon, June 5 - Legacy's Scramble for Students 
 

Summer Office Hours - Monday-Thursday, 9:00 am-3:00 pm 
Office Closed on Fridays 

Athletic 
Calendar 

 
2016-17 School 

Calendar 
 

2017-18 School 
Calendar 

 

  

 

 
Join us on Thursday, May 18 - 7:30-9:00 am,  
Meadow Creek Church Worship Center Entrance 
  
Each week all participants will have one minute to 
showcase something about their business and share 
what "a good referral" would be for their business. 
  
Speaker for this meeting: 
 
Kerry Eldstrom- Owner ~ kerry@upscaleddesigns.com 
           
Upscaleddesigns - 
Apparel & Print 
Specialist ~ 
https://upscaleddesig
ns.com/  
Phone:  763.220.6084 

 

 

 

 
PreK Graduation 
Our PreK students had a special "Graduation 
Program" Tuesdayevening.  
 
It was a wonderful evening, and they looked 
extra special in their new graduation gowns, 
which were given to LCA by some very 
generous donors. 
 
Learn more at 
http://www.lcamn.org/news/2017/05/prek-
graduation/  

 

  



 

High School Graduation - May 19 
Join us for this very special evening as we honor the Legacy Christian Academy Class of 2017 and 
celebrate all they have accomplished.  

• Friday, May 19 
• 7:00 pm 
• Meadow Creek Church Worship Center 

We wish you all the best as you leave the halls of Legacy to go where the Lord leads you for your future. 
 
See the Senior Reflection Video ~ https://www.youtube.com/embed/qoZ2Xc3H4eA  
 
Congratulations, and blessings! 
 

  
 

  

 

 
Middle School End of the Year Picnic 
Next Tuesday, May 23 is our Middle School End of the Year 
Picnic after school.  

Encourage your 5th-8th grade student to join us! We will 
meet in the Sports Center Lobby by 2:30 and walk to the 
park as a group (2620 Bunker Lake Blvd NW, Andover).   
 
Students should be picked up from the park by 4:30.  
 
We are asking students to bring food items to share. 
Check for specifics ~ 
http://files.constantcontact.com/be71d02b001/27f38180-
d1c0-4294-b88e-7cf39cfd72bf.pdf. They can bring those 
items and drop them off in Mrs. Bruneau's classroom the 
morning of the event. It will be delivered to the park for them. 

 

 
Don't delay ... Register Online now ~ 
http://www.lcamn.org/summer/  to Make it a 
LEGACY SUMMER! Basketball Skills 
Training, Reading Camp, Soccer Camp, 
and Strength & Conditioning all begin the 
week of June 5 with additional camps 
following each week. There's something for 
every grade and every passion! Grab a 
friend and join us this summer! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
• Students in Kindergarten-6th grade will end their school year on Wednesday, May 24. There will be no 

Adventures 4 Kids for these students after school on Wednesday. 
• Students in 7th-11th grade will have finals Tuesday-Thursday, May 23-25. Find the Finals Schedule ~ 

http://files.constantcontact.com/be71d02b001/ae9b7b47-60bf-4e3e-99bd-b35221d77447.pdf. Students 
will be done at 10:55 am on Thursday. There will be NO AFTERNOON BUSING so please make other 
arrangements for them to get home. All students will need to leave the building as soon as their last 
class is over.  

  

 

 
Join us at The Links at Northfork, Monday, June 5, 2017 for Legacy's Scramble for Students. Put your 
foursome together and register today! Last day to register is May 26, 2017 ~ http://www.lcamn.org/school-
news/special-events/golf-scramble-for-students/. 
  
Would you like to support the Scramble, but can't join us? We are looking for door prizes. Please 
contact Sue Happ ~ shapp@lcamn.org for more information. 

  

Mrs. Kowalchuk - Reception June 3 
After 38 years of teaching, Mrs. Merry Kowalchuk will be shifting her focus at the end of 
this school year. 
 
Please join her family and friends for a dessert reception to honor Mrs. K's 38 years of 
dedication and service to teaching. 
 

Find more information and an evite ~ http://files.constantcontact.com/be71d02b001/73d77259-abd6-4006-
b7de-8da3c1b574b5.pdf. 

 

 

  

 

Summer Session 
Our next session of Drivers Ed offered at Legacy will 
be  
 
May 30,31, June 1,2,3,5,6,7,8,9 from 9:00 am-12:00 
noon 
(Class begins on a Tuesday and will meet Saturday, 
June 3). 
 
More information and registration ~ 
https://aplusdrivingschool.net/register-for-
class/legacy-academy/  

 

 
The 2017 Mane Event is set for September 9. 
We need YOU to help plan the best obstacle course 
ever! 
 
Needed: Obstacle designers and obstacle builders 
 
Contact Sue Happ ~ shapp@lcamn.org or 
763.427.4595 ext 262 for more information. 

 

  



GUIDANCE OFFICE 
 

ACT Prep Class 
The next ACT prep class will be held in June. The students have been given sign up information. Please 
contact Mrs. Lunderby ~ rlunderby@lcamn.org with any questions. 

• Tuesday, May 30 - 1:00-3:00 pm class 
• Thursday, June 1 - 1:00-3:00 pm class 
• Tuesday, June 6 - 12:00-3:00 pm practice exam 
• Thursday, June 8 - 1:00-3:00 pm class 

  

ATHLETICS 
 

Fall 2017 Sports Registration Now Open 
Planning for Fall 2017 is already underway and the Lions Athletic Department appreciates your efforts to 
complete Online Registration https://legacychristian-ar.rschooltoday.com/ as early as possible! Sport fee 
payment can be deferred to August and refunds can also be easily issued if plans change once the school 
year begins.  
 
Fall Dance Team Tryouts With the Blaine Bengalettes ~ 
http://www.blainedanceteam.com/page/show/1232213-tryouts-2016-
17?_ga=2.16097590.1488948494.1494958658-1396434748.1494686281  
Legacy co-ops w/ Blaine HS for Fall and Winter Dance teams. Their Fall Dance Team tryouts will be 
held Wednesday, May 17 from 6:00-8:00 pm, Thursday, May 18 from 7:00-9:00 pm, and Friday, May 
19 from 2:45-6:00 pm. Please contact Coach Trina Develice ~ katrina.develice@ahschools.us 
 with any questions. 
 
Summer Strength Training Begins June 5 (Entering Grades 5-12 & Alums) 
The first session of Summer Strength Training begins Monday, June 5. This training is open to all students 
interested in increasing strength, agility, and overall fitness. Strength & Conditioning Coach Dwight Nelson 
is implementing a new format this year to give more options throughout the summer months. Throughout 
the summer participants will work towards Legacy's Iron Award Recognition. Check out the details at 
http://www.lcamn.org/summer/sports-camps/. 
 

  

Visit Our Website 

 

  

Legacy Christian Academy 
3037 Bunker Lake Blvd NW 

Andover, MN  55304 
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